
BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Head of School: Mrs S L Buttress 

Abbey Road                             Tel: 422163 

Bourne         

 
4th October 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Please note that in view of our current bubble format in Year 2, those after school clubs run by Year 

2 staff will be cancelled for the remainder of the term: 

 

• Monday - Creative Colouring 

• Tuesday – Storytime 

• Tuesday – Construction 

• Thursday - Multiskills 

 

Additionally, Year 2 pupils will no longer be able to attend clubs run by Year 1 staff: 

 

• Thursday - Mindfulness 

 

We know that the children will be disappointed but do hope to be able to be able to offer the clubs 

again in Term 2. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs S L Buttress 

Head of School 


